
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 27th  JULY – SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME - YEAR C - YEAR OF ST LUKE – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 1 
10.30am Mass – Mannel Camara (RIP) Anniversary <> 6.30pm Mass – Mary Mc Keown 

Mon 28th    NO MASS 

Tue 29th  Ss. Martha, Mary & Lazarus  
9am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament,  
9.40am Morning Prayer, 10.00am Mass 

Carol Sutcliffe 

Wed 30th  St Peter Chrysologus Bp. Dr. 
9am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer,10.00am Mass 

George Bothamley 

Thu 31st  St. Ignatius Loyola Bp. Dr.  
9am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer,10.00am Mass Geona Fernandes  Thanksgiving 

Fri 1st  St. Alphonsus Liguori 
9.00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer, 10.00am Mass 

Ancy Fernandes- Thanksgiving 

Sat 2nd  St. Eusebius of Vercelli Bp.  
9.00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer, 10.00am Mass 
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CONFIRMATION 
If your child is in Yr. 8 and above, and has not yet received the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, you are invited to enrol them for this 
important step in their journey of faith. Please speak to Fr Jo Michael. 
INSPIRATIONAL STUDY DAY FOR READERS AND MINISTERS OF THE 

EUCHARIST: We warmly invite all existing and new members to continue 
or begin this beautiful ministry.  Serving as a Reader or Eucharistic 
Ministers is a great privilege a way to honour God by sharing your time, 
faith and talents with the community. If you feel called to this sacred 
service, please register your name. Your 'YES' to the Lord can bless 
many. 

LAST SUNDAY’S MISSION APPEAL: 

The Mission Appeal raised £504.44. A thank you from Sr. Mary 
Sebastin to us all. Beloved Parish family, your generous spirit and open 
hearts shine like lamps in the Lord's vineyard.  Through your kindness, 
the mission of love reaches far and wide- touching lives healing 
wounds, and planting seeds of hope.  May the Lord, who sees what is 
done in secret, bless your giving richly and reward your compassion 
with everlasting joy.   
ST. BEDE'S PASTORAL CENTRE, YORK: A big thank you from all the St Bede's 
team for your contribution to the life of St Bede's this year. The centre will be 
closing for summer holidays, and we will re-open for the Autumn term on 
Thursday 28th August. May you be blessed with time for rest and refreshment 
over the summer. Our admin team will be in the office checking emails from 
time to time during August, so feel free to book any of the events from our 
2025-26 programme, online.  

  CHALLENGES: We all know that times are hard and money can be very 
tight for some families and individuals. If you, or someone you know, is 
struggling financially then St George’s SVP may be able to help. Please 
speak in confidence to Fr Jo Michael. 

 

 
  
 

ST. GEORGE’S CATHOLIC CHURCH, 
9 PEEL STREET 
YORK, YO1 9PZ.  Tel 01904 623728 
Website: stgeorgeschurch-york.org.uk 
Email: stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeyork 

 

SUNDAY MASS 10.30am and 6.30pm 
Confessions after all Masses in the Sacristy 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 10.30am Mass 
Adoration after Saturday Mass/First Friday Mass 

Safeguarding: psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk 
 Middlesbrough Diocese Charity reg. no 233748 

 

 

PARISH PRIEST: FR JO MICHAEL 

Sunday 3 August 11.45 - 2pm St Lawrence's Church Hall and 
churchyard - Lawrence Street, York 

It is with sadness we will be saying farewell to our dear Sister 
Ann of the Corpus Christi Carmelites who is moving to 
Birmingham in August to join her congregation there. Please join 
us as we gather with cake and refreshments to celebrate her 
amazing 29 years here in St George's Parish and say farewell. 
There will be a little presentation and a few words from Sister 
Ann who would like to express her gratitude for her time with us 
here. Please pass the message on to other people in the wide 
community who would like the opportunity to wish Sister Ann all 
the best.  
We have a very sincere and special request - Please no gifts or 
presents and no donations to Sister Ann or the Order - We 
understand that you may feel moved to mark the occasion with 
something but Sister Ann is simply grateful for your presence at 
the event - I'm sure she would welcome your prayers too!  
 All welcome!! 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY SESSIONS: The children’s Liturgy sessions, 
have now taken a break for the summer holidays. Sessions will 
recommence on Sunday 7th September. Please take the ‘LOOK’ 
leaflet which can be found at the back of church, for your child, it 
will keep them occupied. The Liturgy team, wishes the Parents 
and Children a safe and wonderful summer holiday.   
BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION; 
Sr. Ann turned 90 yesterday, we will be celebrating her birthday 
today after Sunday Mass, please joins us for soft drinks, wine 
and cake at the back of the church. All are welcome!! 
SVP RAFFLE TICKETS; 
Members of the SVP will be at the back of Church after each 
Mass on Sundays 27th July and 3rd August with raffle tickets for 
sale for the Annual SVP Raffle. We hope you will be able to 
support the SVP in this way. Thankyou 

 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME TO ALL: If you are visiting York, we hope you enjoy your time here. If you are new to the parish or would like to be involved in parish 
activities please make yourself known to Fr Jo Michael or to our Welcomers on the door. 

 

SVP SUMMER CAMP AT PEAT RIGG OUTDOOR ACTIVITY CENTRE IN PICKERING:  The SVP has a small number of funded places available 

for children aged between 9 and 11 years to attend a 5-day residential break which this year runs from Monday 25th August until Friday 29th 
August 2025. The week at camp is designed to help children develop new skills and confidence, make new friends, and ultimately have a brilliant 
holiday in a healthy environment. If you know of any child that would benefit and would like to be considered, please mention as soon as possible 
to Fr Jo or a member of St George's SVP. 

THOUGHT FROM THICKET - 27th July 2025 
“God dwells within us; we have the means to discover and to contemplate Him in ourselves, and with us in everything that surrounds us, whilst in 

the whole of our life that divine indwelling can become a bright radiance.” (St Titus Brandsma, whose feast day is celebrated today) 

http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org    facebook@thicketpriorycarmel 
 

mailto:stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk
mailto:psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk
http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org/

